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ANTHONY G. BROWN

Attorney General

September 25, 2024

RE:  Driver License/Driver License Suspensions

Dear Ms. Wilkinson-Bey:

Your “Affidavit of Fact Rescission of Driver’s License™ you mailed to Christine Nizer,
Administrator of the Maryland Motor Vehicle Administration (“MVA”) has been referred to this
office for response. We have reviewed your mailing and find it to have no legal significance or
effect on your drivers’ records or vehicle registration records maintained by the MV A other than
the voluntary surrender of your driver’s license and license plates.

In response to your statement that your driver’s license and license plates are voluntarily
surrendered” on September 7, 2024, the MVA will destroy the license and plates. Your driving
privilege status with MVA will change from *“Valid” to “Eligible.” If in the future you want to
obtain a Maryland driver’s license you will have one year to renew without being tested.

[ must also inform you that you may not lawfully attempt to drive on any Maryland
highway without a valid license or current registration.

Very truly yours,

Leight D. Collins
Assistant Attorney General
LDC/sr

6601 Ritchie Highway, N.E., Glen Burnie, Maryland 21062
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